OFFICE OF THE WASHINGTON STATE LIQUOR CONTROL BOARD Board Meeting / March 28, 2007

The regular meeting of the Washington State Liquor Control Board was called to order at 10:00 a.m., on Wednesday, March 28, 2007 in the board room, 3000 Pacific Avenue S.E., Olympia, Washington, by Board Chairman Lorraine Lee. Board Member Roger Hoen and Board Member Ruthann Kurose were present. Kathie Roush, Secretary to the Board summarized the minutes.

Enforcement & Education Division – Swearing In Ceremony

The following officers were sworn in by Enforcement Chief Pat Parmer.

Vinh Q. Hoang, LEO2 Diana Peters, LEO2 Lorn Richey, LEO2 Steve Grassfield, LEO2

Purchasing Services Division - Potential Spirits Listings/Rejections

Steve Burnell, Marketing Manager, presented his recommendations as stated in his memorandum, dated March 26, 2007 (attached).

The Board approved the spirits listings and rejections as recommended by Mr. Burnell.

Roger Hoen

The Meeting was adjourned at 11:00 a.m.

orraine Led Ruthann Kurose

Chairman Board Member Board Member